
 

 

From: Ann Marron  
Sent: 28 January 2009 23:05 
To: creditunioncode 
Subject: submission " Credit Union Code" 
Two submissions from Ann Marron 
  
1. The structure and the arrangements of the terms of service of Committee 
members should be overhauled at branch level. The length of time any member 
should be permitted to serve as a Committee member should be no longer than 8 
years. At the end of the 8 year term that person shouldn't be allowed to go for 
forward for re-election for 4 years. 
  
2. Rule 75 of standard rules to be amended to read 'that the Board of Directors in 
managing funds of branches be answerable to the general body of branch 
members as to how the funds are spent.  
  
Thank you,  
Ann Marron. 


